
CPI (consumer Price Index) Increased by 3.7% over the last 12 months.  The $14 
increase to operational dues includes inflationary assumptions along with money 
allocated for the treatment of Emeral Ash Borer throughout common areas of RVR.  

The Board felt that a $10 increase to the reserve portion of dues was warranted 
given that construction inflation tends to be extreme in our area.  A Reserve study 
was conducted in 2023 which put us at 56% funded.  Management combed 
through that study to ensure that our assets were better reflected.  

These combined totals result in a cumulative 6.1% increase largely driven by added 
reserve dues. 



The chart above details combined monthly operational and reserve due increases 
dating back to 2017. 



We estimate ending 2023 with around $2.5M in Reserves. Many needed maintenance projects have 
been deferred as the community makes decisions concerning Long Rang Planning.  As an example, we 
can’t replace the pool deck until we decide if we’d want to make changes to the pool deck, and we 
can’t replaster the pool until we replace the deck.  The good news is that we are making favorable 
interest with laddered CD’s which have brought in around $100K in 2023.  We are pursuing the most 
aggressive investment strategy possible utilizing FDIC insured avenues.  

As noted previously, the Reserve study shows us as 56% funded, this is inclusive of needed 
maintenance projects with projected expenditures for those items in the near term.  For anyone 
interested in a detailed look at that reserve study it can be found here. 

While the Reserve Study suggests that we raise dues to 2.5% annually to be strongly funded on a 30-
year timeline, the Board and many members of our community feel that we should peruse stronger 
funding in the short term. Given our local issue of aggressive construction related inflation, they 
proposed a $10 monthly increase to reserve dues (from $70 to $80 per month).

https://rvrma.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/2023-Reserve-Study.pdf


Our forecast predicts  revenues ending nearly flat with the budget, 
despite a drop in DRC revenues for the year.  Expenses and costs of goods 
sold combined show a net savings for approximately $29K.

Therefore, we are currently projecting a net surplus of approximately 
$29K for YE 2023.  This represents only a 1% variance from the budget.  
This total is based upon a detailed forecast for the last financial quarter of 
2023.
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